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Please place the attached emails to Docket No. 20200000

Thanks

Veronica D. Washington

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Andrew Fay
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

(850)413-6036

vwashing@psc.state.fl.us



Brian Schultz

From: timone@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Timothy Potter
<timone@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 2:09 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

| made the decision to invest in a solar power system for my home for a lot of reasons.

It helps take a load off the utility company who continues to produce energy from fossil fuels, and allows me to produce
my own sustainable power. The utility company still provides a valuable service for when the sun isn't shining, so the
symbiotic relationship between the consumer and the utility should remain balanced. | also invested in solar because of
the return on investment based on the net metering laws. It economically allows me a way to invest in the future with a
return on investment that is valuable not only to me but to the entire community as we, as a country, should be
transitioning to sustainable power supplies and moving off of pollution producing fossil fuel produced power.

With global climate change come increasing numbers of unstable weather patterns producing a greater number of
storms and more powerful hurricanes here in Florida. The utilities have not invested in burying their distribution
networks and so with every hurricane there is an inevitable loss of power. Having reliable electrical power is an absolute
necessity to life. So providing incentives for the public to invest in more solar just makes good sense. Changing net
metering would remove one of those incentives and should therefore not be enacted. In fact, the PSC should be
encouraging the utilities to move all their vulnerable grid systems underground over time so that huge sums of money
are not spent every year to repair the system after every storm.

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Timothy Potter
19 Summer Pl Rockledge, FL 32955-3741



Brian Schultz

From: greggaucher@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Greg Gaucher
<greggaucher@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 2:10 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Greg Gaucher
1940 Coldfield Dr W Jacksonville, FL 32246-8465



Brian Schultz

From: conniechirules@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Constance Ashworth
<conniechirules@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 2:08 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Constance Ashworth
4470 Capron Rd Titusville, FL 32780-6559



Brian Schultz

From: serenowens@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Russell Owens
<serenowens@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 2:09 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Russell Owens
1918 46Th Street Ct E Bradenton, FL 34208-7121



Brian Schultz

From: grantcounsels@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Denise Grant
<grantcounsels@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 2:08 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Denise Grant
1001 Guava Isle Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315-1347



Brian Schultz

From: enarra99@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Evalyn Narramore <enarra99
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 2:07 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Evalyn Narramore
2088 Downing Dr Pensacola, FL 32505-1860



Brian Schultz

From: bfj@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bruce Jachens
<bfj@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 12:07 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Bruce Jachens
2551 Jennifer Hope Blvd Longwood, FL 32779-4723



Brian Schultz

From: jessepaulscott@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jesse Scott
<jessepaulscott@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 12:06 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Jesse Scott
9621 Sea Turtle Dr Plantation, FL 33324-2821



Brian Schultz

From: robin.burr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robin Burr
<robin.burr@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 12:07 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Robin Burr
PO Box 144353 Coral Gables, FL 33114-4353



Brian Schultz

From: bonesjordan@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christina Jordan
<bonesjordan@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 2:06 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Christina Jordan
16260 SW 284th St Homestead, FL 33033-1030



Brian Schultz

From: Ldpearson113562@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laurence Pearson
<Ldpearson113562@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets. Of course the most drastic crisis has to do with our
environment, the increasing CO2 levels in our atmosphere, and how this will affect the lives of our posterity. Sea level
rise is happening and Florida is part of ground zero. We should be doing everything possible to encourage adopting solar
and other renewable energies.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Laurence Pearson
11356 NW 3rd Pl Coral Springs, FL 33071-7964



Brian Schultz

From: backstop625@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rollin Raymond <backstop625
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Net metering helps pay back the investment | made to have my panels and system installed. That incentive is why |
decided to go solar, which helps save our environment and reduces the peak demand for electricity for everyone,
including those who don’t yet have solar panels.

Please don’t remove the net metering incentive for me and other Floridians who want to benefit from this beneficial
economic and environmental source of electricity.

Sincerely,
Rollin Raymond
Melbourne Beach, FL 32951



Brian Schultz

From: stevenjmurphy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steven Murphy
<stevenjmurphy@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,
We need to keep net metering available to all.

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

We installed solar and batteries almost two years ago and have no regrets. We are saving money and producing much
less carbon.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Steven Murphy
1908 48th St W Bradenton, FL 34209-5153



Brian Schultz

From: PerculaD@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Morrison
<PerculaD@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
David Morrison
11001 NW 5th Ct Coral Springs, FL 33071-8179



Brian Schultz

From: piggy965@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gary Mallernee <piggy965
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Gary Mallernee
236 Eagle Estates Dr Debary, FL 32713-2264



Brian Schultz

From: raybyrnes@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Raymond Byrnes
<raybyrnes@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Raymond Byrnes
3331 16th St N Saint Petersburg, FL 33704-1832



Brian Schultz

From: khokhlovalex@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alex Khokhlov
<khokhlovalex@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Alex Khokhlov
7637 SW 49th Pl Gainesville, FL 32608-7424



Brian Schultz

From: dukemobile@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Duane Gore
<dukemobile@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Duane Gore
1236 Maravista Dr Trinity, FL 34655-4572



Brian Schultz

From: rschmidt42@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Schmidt <rschmidt42
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Richard Schmidt
Fort Myers, FL 33905



Brian Schultz

From: Leithauser@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Leithauser
<Leithauser@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
David Leithauser
821 Snapdragon Dr New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168-2063



Brian Schultz

From: jasongarcia911@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jason Garcia <jasongarcia911
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Jason Garcia
1401 NW 46th St Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309-3739



Brian Schultz

From: jevotovsky@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joel Jevotovsky
<jevotovsky@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

As the owners of solar panels powering our home and a Net metering customer of FPL we urge you to support our right
to be fairly compensated by the electric power we return to the GRID and help power our neighbors homes as well as
increase the reliability of the energy grid.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Joel Jevotovsky
8198 Cypress Point Rd West Palm Beach, FL 33412-2443



Brian Schultz

From: emilyharris739@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Emily Harris <emilyharris739
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Emily Harris
4229 Southern Valley Loop Brooksville, FL 34601-6506



Brian Schultz

From: whk_45@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Walter Kehler <whk_45
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

You have a duty to protect the environment and to serve the best interests of Florida residents and you can help do
those by strengthening net metering here in Florida.

Eliminate the 10Kw Tier 1 restriction on home solar and eliminate the onerous and counterproductive requirement for
an insurance policy on Tier 2 systems. Residents want to add electric cars and a 10 Kw solar system is too small for
household and electric vehicle needs.

The solar industry provides many jobs in Florida. And solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the
electric grid and reduce greenhouse gas emissions.

Please defend our solar industry. Please help our solar workers, business owners, and homeowners by preserving and
improving net metering here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Walter Kehler
8102 NW 109th Ln Parkland, FL 33076-4743



Brian Schultz

From: artkush@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Arthur Kushner
<artkush@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida. | would not have invested the amounts | did in my system without net metering.

Sincerely,
Arthur Kushner
1414 Tangier St Coral Gables, FL 33134-2459



Brian Schultz

From: richard.jacox@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Jacox
<richard.jacox@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

We need more solar power to minimize global warming. The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the
time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s
pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Richard Jacox
4476 Boston Ter North Port, FL 34288-2846



Brian Schultz

From: wb2grx@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kim Fallon
<wb2grx@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Kim Fallon
1354 Foxfire Dr Apopka, FL 32712-3015



Brian Schultz

From: gio019@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Giovanni Figueroa <gio019
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Giovanni Figueroa
Miami, FL 33157



Brian Schultz

From: vascobeth@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of vasco marques
<vascobeth@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
vasco marques
Tampa, FL 33603



Brian Schultz

From: Robert_Apodaca@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Apodaca
<Robert_Apodaca@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

| "invested" in clean energy back in 2013 when | paid way too much for an electric car... BUT It was both an investment
and a way to do something to promote clean energy, and lessen my dependence on fossil fuels.

Now is NOT the time to do anything to inhibit people from helping save our planet. With as expensive as it is you should
NOT make it any more difficult for people to support clean energy and solar power production.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Robert Apodaca
13014 Romiley Ct Orlando, FL 32832-6995



Brian Schultz

From: mrs.sapience@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brenda Smith
<mrs.sapience@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Brenda Smith
2517 Willamette Rd Tallahassee, FL 32303-3531



Brian Schultz

From: bobby@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of C Morris
<bobby@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
C Morris
8581 W Gulf Blvd Treasure Island, FL 33706-3462



Brian Schultz

From: pberchen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paul Berchen
<pberchen@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Paul Berchen
2904 Woodcrest Dr Sarasota, FL 34239-5717



Brian Schultz

From: davidtoledo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Toledo
<davidtoledo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
David Toledo
3880 SW 168th Ter Miramar, FL 33027-4648



Brian Schultz

From: dcreamer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Creamer
<dcreamer@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
David Creamer
9044 Lynwood Dr Seminole, FL 33772-2815



Brian Schultz

From: tkwolfefl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Terence Wolfe
<tkwolfefl@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Terence Wolfe
3411 E 22nd Ave Tampa, FL 33605-2242



Brian Schultz

From: jb0012018@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jaqueline Bagdonas <jb0012018
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Jaqueline Bagdonas
2501 S Ocean Dr Hollywood, FL 33019-2633



Brian Schultz

From: mesparza5@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mark Esparza <mesparza5
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Mark Esparza
Clearwater, FL 33759



Brian Schultz

From: cecil.r.stewart@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cecil Stewart
<cecil.r.stewart@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Cecil Stewart
976 Stonewood Ln Maitland, FL 32751-3252



Brian Schultz

From: flsun@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Pamela Russell
<flsun@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

We installed solar panels on our house so that they could make earth-friendly electricity and pay for themselves with the
money we save on our electric bill. Many Floridians are already struggling financially because of COVID and its
repercussions, and need the net metering money to pay for their solar panels. Florida, at our latittude, is also one of the
best places to produce solar electricity, and we should be encouraging more people to install it. Please do not take away
net metering! The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making
changes to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Pamela Russell
1228 June St Orlando, FL 32807-3626



Brian Schultz

From: bethmarques10@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth marques
<bethmarques10@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth marques
Tampa, FL 33603



Brian Schultz

From: marshall@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marshall Crews
<marshall@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 2:03 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Fay

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Marshall Crews
2159 Riverside Ave Apt 6 Jacksonville, FL 32204-4429
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